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                                          Club Results 5 to 9 August  
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5 August                   Poulgrain Cup Round 1 
1st:      Greg Davenport & Murray Pawson 58% 
2nd:       Josie McKenzie & Jane Browne 54% 
3rd:        Nancy Davenport & John Peppiatt 50% 

 
  
 
 

 

Games for Week 26 

Monday 11 August: R4 Helen Blake Handicap Pairs  
Tuesday 12 August: Round 2 Poulgrain Cup - Individual  

Thursday 14 August: R3 August Handicap Individual  
 
 

 

Mid Winter Lunch 
Sunday August 17th – starting at 12 o’clock. 

All Welcome – Bring a friend!!  
Please let us know (write it on the Notice Board)  

How many of you are coming? 
What are you bringing? 

 

4 August                                Helen Blake Handicap Individual Round 3 

              N/S       E/W 
 1st:  Christine Pullyn & Sue Dixon 59.39   Gordon Bruce & Sabrina Peters 56.83 
  2nd: Joyce Mowbray & David Williams  54.11   Jan Blake & Tom True 55.28 
  3rd: Greg & Nancy Davenport 52.38      John Peppiatt & Allan Maine 52.15 
 
    
         

7 August                     August Handicap Individual Round 2  
              N/S       E/W 
1st: Diane Parkinson & Sue Dixon 58.78 Murray Pawson & Allan Maine 61.46 

2nd: Karen Brooks & Carol Crowfoot 55.62 Jan Blake & Pam Buchanan 57.86 
3rd: Nancy & Greg Davenport 54.54  Mike Hosking & Val Bowen 53.38 

 
                         



 

 

                                                                                        

 

                                                                     

 

       

                                   
 

 

 

                                   
 

Thank You 

Jan Blake. Christine Pullyn, Nita Knight and Sabrina Peters 
For answering an urgent call for help from the Cambridge Bridge Club and agreeing to provide the 
essential players for the Cambridge Sixes Tournament in Karapiro yesterday.   

Claire Coles, the President of the Cambridge Bridge Club expressed their gratitude to our Club for 
helping, and especially to those four players. 

Thank you very much 

Final Result of the Karapiro Sixes 

Our People did REALLY WELL! 

Our Junior Pair – Jan Blake and Christine Pullyn came 14th in a field of 32. 

Our Intermediate Pair – Nita Knight and Sabrina Peters came 16th in the same sized field. 

With the Open Pair - Laurie Belfield and Peter Daffurn from Te Aroha – our team of 6 players ended 
up  in 23rd place – a very impressive effort from a talented group of players. 

Congratulations – and once again – thank you very much 

Talking Bridge 

This Wednesday at 1pm 

Rubber Bridge – Let Us Play 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


